
 

 

A RESOLUTION RECOMMENDING ADOPTION OF THE CORRECTED STUDENT GENERATION RATES – 2014 
TISCHLER-BISE STUDY, AS AMENDED IN MAY 2015 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Carrboro has had a longstanding interest in the success and excellence of the 
Chapel Hill-Carrboro City Schools; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of Aldermen accepted the Schools Adequate Public Facilities Technical Advisory 
Committee (SAPFOTAC) 2015 Report on April 7, 2015; and  

WHEREAS, due to clerical errors, corrections to the Student Generation Rates prepared by Tischler-Bise 
that were included in the report were made in May ; and 

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners is scheduled to adopt the corrected rates on October 6th 
and comments from the Town and other SAPFO partners have been requested by September 18th. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Aldermen of the Town of Carrboro recommends:  

1. Adoption of the updated Student Generation Rates (2014 Tischler-Bise Study, updated per 
corrections in May 2015). 

 

This the 15th day of September in the year 2015. 

 


